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Message 

From: Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EHOUGHTON] 
Sent: 10/8/2012 10:39:20 AM 

To : Sandra Cooper [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=scooper]; Rick Lloyd 

[/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Rlloyd]; Mike Edwards 

[/0= TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=medwards]; Kevin Lloyd [/0= TOC/OU=EXCHANGE 

ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Klloyd]; Ian Chadwick [/O=TOC/OU=First 

Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=ichadwick]; Keith Hull [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Khu ll] ; Dale West [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/CN=RECI Pl ENTS/CN=Dwest]; Sandy Cunningham [/0= TOC/OU=EXCHANG E ADMIN ISTRATIVE 

GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Scunningham]; Joe Gardhouse [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE 

ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Jgardhouse]; Sara Almas [/O=TOC/OU=First 

Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=salmas]; Larry Irwin [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative 
Group/cn=Recipients/cn=lirwin]; Marjory Leonard [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative 

Group/cn=Recipients/cn=mleonard]; Marta Proctor [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMIN ISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Mproctor]; Ron Martin [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative 

Group/ en= Recipients/ cn=rma rt i n] 
CC: Dave McNalty [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=dmcnalty]; Dennis Seymour 

[/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=dseymour] 

Subject: Fw: Arena Comparisons 

Attachments: October 5 2012 Memo - WGD Arena Compa risons.doc; EMC 2012-01 Pre Eng Arena Project Development Final.pdf; 
Air Tightness Test.pdf; Sprung Comparison Report Rev 1_1 -2012-04-25.pdf 

Mayor Cooper, Deputy-Mayor Lloyd, Members of Council and Colleagues: 

On Friday afternoon Council lo r West sent me information that was being circulated by the Friends of Central Park. The 
information was a repo rt produced at our request by WGD Arch itects comparing a steel fabricated bu ilding to the 
insulated architectural membrane bui lding. The report is being misread mainly because t he report origina lly was not 
comparing the prope r structures and was revised partia lly by WGD. Town Staff we re aware of what was and was not 
revised but w ithout t his knowledge one can see how this could be misleading. The following is an excel lent report from 
Dave McNalty fu lly explaining the report and how it is being misinterpreted and how it should be understood. 

Thanks to Dave for working on this over the Thanksgiving Weekend. 

Respectfully .... ... . Ed 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 

From: Dave McNalty 
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 10: 15 AM 
To: Ed Houghton 
Subject: Arena Comparisons 

Ed, 

Please see the attached memo and attachments regarding the WGD report and budget considerations taken during the 
arena analysis. 

Thanks, 

Dave McNalty 
Manager - Fleet, Facilities and Purchasing 
Town of Collingwood 
545 Tenth Line North 
P.O. Box 157 



Collingwood, ON 
L9Y 3Z5 

(705)445-1292 Ext. 4208 
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